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Tentative  
Project 
Schedule 
Construction begins late 2025 
 
Region  
Los Feliz 

Project Description 
The William Mulholland 
Memorial Fountain Restoration 
Project will return this iconic 
Los Angeles attraction to its 
original glory. 

mechanical components, 
remain original equipment and 
require upgrading for 
operational efficiency and 
safety purposes. 
 
Project Status 
The project is currently in the 
design phase, which includes a 
formal Historic Structural 
Report. 
 
The Fountain has been drained 
and will remain empty until 
completion of the restoration 
project.  
 
A fence has been erected 
around the perimeter of the 
Fountain for the safety and 
security of the public and the 
Fountain. 
 
The Tom LaBonge Aqueduct 
Centennial Gardens will remain 
open. 
 
The schedule will be updated 
as design progresses. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Fountain was constructed 
in 1940 and named in honor of 
William Mulholland, a civil 
engineer who constructed the 
first Los Angeles Aqueduct, 
which has served as a vital 
source of water to Angelenos 
for over a century.  
 
The Fountain received an 
aesthetic restoration in 1998 
and another in 2013. The pump 
units, including many other 
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